Steven V. Hubbard

2809 Cincinnatus Rd
Superintendent of Schools

Cincinnatus, NY 13040

Cincinnatus Central School District
607-863-4069/fax 607-863-4109
shubbard@cc.cnyric.org

December 17,2014

TO: Strategic Planning Action Team: Leanne Bair, Richard Dodge, Tom Durkot, Karen Genzel, Alessia
Kurtz, Terena Loomis, Carrie Temple, and student representatives: Tristian Delarm, Zachary Root

FROM: Steven Hubbard

RE: Meeting Notes - December 16, 2014

December 16, 2014 Meeting Notes

1. Welcomed new members Leanne Bair and Zachary Root.
2. Approved meeting notes from our October 21, 2014 meeting.

3. The team was asked to select one action item for implementation for the 2014-2015 school year
from both the School & Community Culture Task Force Final Report and the Teaching & Learning UPK-12

Task Force Final Report. The team will continue their discussion of this agenda item at their next
meeting.

4. Next meeting - February 10, 2015 @ 3:35 PM, School Conference Room

Vision Statement

As a community dedicated to ongoing learning, we embrace educational practices that engage students, foster collaboration and innovation,
and promote creative and independent thinking.

Our graduates will be competent and compassionate individuals, responsible for themselves and their community, and committed to making a
positive dynamic impact on our world.

Cincinnatus Central - Striving to meet children’s needs, awaken their minds, and touch their hearts.




